Sir Nicholas Winton MBE
Martin Bandzak
Magna Children at Risk
Nam.1. Maja 15
811 06 Bratislava
Slovenska republika

19 January 2012

Dear Martin,

Thank you for your kind invitation to me to become a Patron of Magna Children at Risk.

Having heard about the wonderful work you do, helping children in Cambodia and other countries,
I would be glad and honoured to be a Patron.

Though I will not be able to help physically due to my age, I hope there will be ways I or my family
can be helpful. I will be interested to hear about your projects and hope your work continues
successfully for many years.

With best wishes to you and all your staff and volunteers,

Nicholas Winton

(sent on his behalf by Barbara Winton)



